
 

Newsletter 
Friday 2nd May 2025 

School Website https://www.burfordprimaryschool.org.uk/index.php 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Reminder that FoBPS are selling ice pops straight after school today for 50 pence.    Hopefully they will help 
cool us all down in this beautiful weather! 
 
Over the next couple of weeks, we will be rolling out some new systems.     One is ‘Insight’ where you will 
receive your child’s reports and test results, such as the Year 4 multiplication check, Year 1 phonics screening 
test and the Year 6’s SATs – these will be via email.    Another new system that the whole Trust is now using is 
called Bromcom.      Initially this will be for communication and will be replacing Parentmail.    Moving on 
(hopefully after May half term),  this will also replace Scopay so all lunches, breakfast & after school clubs, 
school trips, parents’ evening bookings will be through Bromcom.       It is so important that we have your 
current email addresses correct so you can access Bromcom and receive communication from us.    
Registration details for Bromcom will follow shortly. 
 
What a glorious sunny week we have had - the children have loved playing in the paddock and enjoying the 
sunshine. Please check out the school website for curriculum maps this term.   www.burford-pri.oxon.sch.uk / 
Burford Primary School 
 
The children at Forces Club had a super day on Friday last week where they celebrated Month of the Military 
Child. They joined 2 other schools at the Priory for a full day of Forest School.  The children loved the mud 
slide, underground tunnels and fire! Thank you to all of the staff for making the day so much fun.  
 

 
 
Next week we will be having four Year 10 children in school for their work experience – all four children will be 
visiting our five classes through the week to gain the whole Primary school age experience. 
 
Thursday 15th May - Census Day – we are putting on a special lunch that day – Pirate Day menu.   See 
attached.   Please book on as normal via Scopay either M for a Jack’s burger or V for veggie burger.     
 
Happy Friday – and will see you on Tuesday after a nice long bank holiday weekend.                   
Mrs Rachel Veeder, Executive Head Teacher 
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Tolsey Class had the most amazing trip into Oxford recently visiting the Natural History Museum 
which supported our Science work this year about human skeletons and fossils.   It also helped us with 
our Geography lesson of comparing a city (Oxford) to a town/village.    
 
                          

                
 
 
 
                              
          

                                                         



 
 

 
 

Future dates for your diary:- 
 
 
SATs for Year 6’s – Monday 12th May through to Thursday 14th May.    Children invited in at 8.00 a.m. 
all four days for breakfast – letter sent. 
 
Class Photographs and Year 6 Leavers Photos – Monday 19th May through the morning. 
 
Bikeability (Cycling Proficiency) for Year 6 children – w/c 19th May 
 
Year 5 Enrichment Day @ Burford School – Tuesday 20th May 
 

Term Ends – Friday 23rd May at 3.15 p.m.   No afterschool club 
 

Term starts – Monday 2nd June.     Please note that this is NOT an inset day 
 

Rags 2 Riches – Tuesday 3rd June – 9.00 a.m. collection. Raise funds for the school by collecting 
reusable clothes.     Please bring in your bags of unwanted clothes to school at collection on the 
Monday 2nd June or drop off on 3rd June 
 
FoBPS Walk to the Moon Fundraiser – Friday 6th June 1.30 p.m. to 3.00 p.m. 
 
Parents of Years 4 & 5 meet with HT & Head of Year 7 from Burford School – Wednesday 11th June 
3.30 p.m. 
 
Year 2 Music Festival – Monday 23rd June 
 
Induction Days for Year 6 to Secondary – Thursday 26th & Friday 27th June 
 
Move Up Classes – Friday 27th June.      (New Reception children morning/Nursery children afternoon) 
 
Sports Day – Wednesday 2nd July 
 
Wysdom & Priory (KS2) Performance – Thursday 10th July 
 
Party in the Paddock – Friday 11th July 3.30 p.m. 
 
Leaver’s Service – Tuesday 15th July 
 
Academic Year Term Ends – Friday 18th July   3.15 p.m. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

         

 

        

 

           

 

 
 

 

 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’  
 

Last week they were:- 
Warwick Class  - Henry White     
Windrush Class –  Lily Rees    
Tolsey Class – Oscar Eysele                                                      

Wysdom Class – Emelia Wiggington                                                      
Priory Class –  Connie Hadland       

 
This week they are:- 

Warwick Class – Ava Crofts   
Windrush Class  – Rosie Dean      
Tolsey Class – Delilah Banks  

Wysdom Class –  Kristina Zhalobodkina      
Priory Class –   Freya Rees         

 
 

Last week’s ‘Perfect Presentation’ award went to Phoebe 
McCracken   

   
This week’s ‘Perfect Presentation’ award goes to Leo Lake   

    
 

 


